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Tobacco Cessation Reminder 
 
As a reminder, if during Open Enrollment you selected that you are a 
tobacco user but willing to visit a Primary Care Provider for tobacco 
cessation counseling you have until November 30, 2024, to complete 
your tobacco cessation counseling visit or risk losing your $60 monthly 
premium credit for 2025. 

To ensure the credit is applied, you are recommended to upload your 
office visit summary into the Document Center located in eBenefits. If 
no claim (from a provider) is received and no document is uploaded 
into eBenefits, you will lose your credit. 

For more information please review: Member Focus - September 
2024 and Member Focus - October 2024. If you are not already 
receiving the State Health Plan’s monthly member newsletter, 
Member Focus, you are encouraged to sign up by clicking here!  

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

https://www.shpnc.org/ebenefits
https://www.shpnc.org/ebenefits
https://www.shpnc.org/documents/newsletter-archives/member-focus/member-focus-september-2024/download
https://www.shpnc.org/documents/newsletter-archives/member-focus/member-focus-september-2024/download
https://www.shpnc.org/documents/newsletter-archives/member-focus/member-focus-october-2024/download
https://13f690-4da3.icpage.net/member-focus-sign-up-form-page
https://www.facebook.com/SHPNC/
https://www.instagram.com/nchealthplan/
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